COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

28th January, 1931.

Dear Sir,
With reference to your letter of the 26th instant,
| relative to the s.s."KALMARSUND IX", I have to request
| that you will state the spacing of the proposed hook bolts
% and whether they do or do not pass through the bulkhead
1 plating.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
Ael, Akeson, Esqe.,
HELSINGBORG .«
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